The first meeting of 2016 was held at the Breffni Family Resource Centre, Carrick-on-Shannon and well attended with estates representatives coming from Carrigallen, Mohill and Manorhamilton and Drumshanbo. There were regrets delivered because of the nasty flu that has hit the county. We wish a speedy recovery. As suggested at the December 2015 meeting an invitation was send to the two PPN representatives Helen Corcoran and Colin Grime (both from Carrigallen).  Ms Corcoran did not reply to the invitation but Mr. Grimes did and attended the meeting.

The major topic of discussion was the PPN and the new Council system

The basic attitude of the PPN remains the same: 

*People still don't understand the hierarchy of control (or the need for it) whereas the past Council groups like the Community Forum was easier to work with and to achieve results.

*People feel that it's an unattainable request asking for more volunteers from the aging population in the Leitrim estates.

*People expressed their dissatisfaction with the Council’s blanket response of “depleted resources”. They feel that the Housing Estates must be strongly present in the Council budgets and not as a secondary thought after enterprise or roads.

*People look forward to reviewing the draft copy of the pending “Tenants Handbook” as promised by Tenant Liaison Officer Angela Moran.

*People brought Mr. Grimes up to speed regarding the structure of the council grants and what it takes to keep estates looking presentable rather than like a ghetto. A gentle reminder of the age of some of the estate was shared;

 –Oldest estate in Manorhamilton was built in the 40’s

-Mohill over 75 years old

-Rockwell Park Drumshanbo-80 years old

*Carrigallen Representative asked if paint for the exterior of the houses could be provided. Conversation about finding a source for donation i.e.: Du Pont. Inquiry will be made to the Breffni Park Estate for explanation of how they were able to achieve this.

*Next meeting Feb 25th 2016. This is our AGM. Anyone wishing to be elected onto the Network Committee can put forth his or her name at this time.

